Box 341 Concord, Michigan June 19, 1965

Dr. Leo G. Cox c/o Ronald Brown 4403 Pearl Avenue Tempa 11, Florida

Dear Dr. Cox:

In keeping with your recent telephone call, I have succeeded in arranging to have the fall meeting of The Wesley Theological Society at Spring Arbor on November 5 and 6. You may plan accordingly.

I had supposed that my first class mail would be forwarded to me from Spring Arbor College during the summer, but found your letter and one from Dr. Harris among other things in my box at the college.

I hope that you may have a profitable summer.

Yours in Christ,

W. Ralph Thompson

cc: Merne A. Harris